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I strongly opposed this bill as it does not improve the life or safety of our residents, it 

only takes away their rights. Legislation should be focused on protecting law abiding 

citizens from criminals not turning those citizens into criminals.  

 

I strongly urge our representatives to oppose this bill.  


